
Welcome to 

Year 2 

Meet the Teacher!



Year Two Parentõs Evening
Welcome everyone! 

ÅMiss Bisset in Hedgehog Class, and Miss
Turvey in Squirrel Class.

ÅMiss Ranger in Hedgehog Class on a Friday .

ÅMrs Ibbotson and Mrs Hinton in the
Hedgehog Class, and Mrs Petrosino and Miss
Limmer in the Squirrel Class as our Learning
Support .



Year Two Parentõs Evening
Benchmarking

ÅBenchmarking is the scheme used by St . AnneõsSchool to
determine each childõsreading level (carried forward from
YR 1) Not only does it assess the childrenõsability for
decoding the words, but also shows their level of
understanding (Comprehension).

ÅWe aim to Benchmark each child in Year 2, at the most, once
a half term in order to update their reading levels.

ÅThe children are now responsible for changing their reading
books and they have been told when is an appropriate time
to change them (Monday morning). We take in the reading
record books every Monday to check comments and that all
the children have been reading .

Å The children are all on the reading level they had in Year 1
and will be benchmarked before October Half Term . Some
children may go back levels. It will only be for a short while
if that does happen.


